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First name: John

Last name: White

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: HC5059

 

Dear Paul Robbins,

 

I am opposed to the *Proposed Rollback* of the Tongass Roadless Rule [text underlined for emphasis]. I am a 45

year Alaska resident, 33 of with have been here in the S.E. panhandle. Plenty roads already--lets use the already

existing roads--manage our resources by slow rotation ect...Thanks

 

Sincerely,

 

John White

 

[Phone]

 

[Address]

 

Haines, AK 99827

 

 

 

[Position]


